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P.164/2013 

 
 

Members will recall that, at the last sitting, P.164/2013 was referred to the Corporate Services 
Scrutiny Panel under Standing Order 79.  In accordance with that Standing Order, I can confirm 
that the Panel has considered this matter and agreed that it should be referred to us in order that 
we might review the draft Law. 
 
It is the Panel’s intention to complete this review by Easter and I therefore request that the debate 
on P.164/2013 be listed to resume at the first sitting after Easter, namely 29th April 2014.   
 


